Dre Frank L.
Suite 529 U
Times Square,
Seattle, Washe

Dear Dre. Horsfall:

Thank you for your letter
of the 23rd instant with reference to the exercises held at the
University of Washington on the occasion of the inauguration of
President Spencer.

I am sorry tc_note that
MeGill appears very far down in a list which is supposed to
represent the order of the foundation of the institutions. It
shows very great carelessness on the part of the Washington
University Authorities. However, it is not worth mentioning to
them.

I wish to thank you sgein for
representing McBill =t the function =nd I would sppreciate it very
much if you would send me coples of the addresses of Presideni
Spencer and Dean Laing when they are published.

Yours faithfully,

Principal




